
 
 
November 24, 2010 
 
Hawaii Public Television Foundation 
P.O. Box 11673 
Honolulu, HI  96828 
 
                                                                     In re:  LPTV/TV Translator Application Of: 
                                                                               Hawaii Public Television Foundation 
                                                                               K36IJ-D   Anahola, etc., HI     
                                                                               Facility ID: 26447 
                                                                               BPDTT-20100809CGY 
 
Dear Licensee/Permittee: 
 
In accordance with the request received from your attorney, Barry S. Persh,   
 
the above referenced construction permit is HEREBY CANCELLED. 
 
The underlying license remains in effect. 
 
                                                                               Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                                               Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                               Associate Chief 
                                                                               Video Division  
                                                                               Media Bureau 
 
Cc:  Barry S, Persh, Esquire 
                      
 
                                                                                                                                                                              


